
COUNCIL        7 DECEMBER 2011 
 
 
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
Council Members are asked to consider the undermentioned Motion:- 
 
(i) Notice of Motion – Trades Union Officials 
 
 This Council understands and recognises the valuable role played by Trades 

Unions in ensuring effective industrial relations and reaffirms the principle of 
providing reasonable support to Trades Unions including time off for stewards 
for this purpose. 

 
 However, this Council believes that given the current state of the public 

finances and the ability of Trades Unions to raise their own funds through 
membership fees, taxpayer subsidy of full time Trade Union officials should 
now be brought to an end. 

 
 

Councillor R. Oliver 
Councillor G. Howe 
Councillor R. Francis 
Councillor P. Wood 
Councillor A Wright 


